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27th November 2023

Dear Parents / Careers,

At Priory Junior School, we are in the process of reviewing and improving our science
curriculum.

As part of this, we would like to engage with the wider school community to see if
there are any science-related experiences the children could benefit from. The aim
would be to arrange for guest speakers to come and speak to the children about their
job and experiences. This could be in the form of a pre-recorded video, running a
workshop or presenting to certain year groups.

If you think you would be able to support us or if your company could offer any
outreach opportunities, then please click the following link to fill out the short survey:

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=gIXW86z5XEmPKkocU6KnEQOH
u8sZ79gXR0i3Gt6f5D0ixUNzI3NzZKRDAUOFRIRjhLVKMSSTFTTKIBVS4u

Thank you for your continued support, we are very excited about this!
Do not hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions.

Best wishes,

Miss Lygo

Science Lead
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